
The International Museum of Radiant Peace is free and is open to the  

public between September 13 and December 20 on all Saturdays from 10-4 

and almost every day by appointment: call 727-343-8212 to schedule your 

visit. As one child said about us, we are a small place with a lot of stuff!  We 

can accommodate groups of up to 15 adults, or 15 children accompanied by 

teachers or staff.  Museum tours include activities geared to the interests 

and ages of the visitors: ask about specific areas of interest when you 

schedule your visit. Plan approximately one hour for your visit. Please note 

that there no vending machines or eating areas in the museum.   
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Planning Your Visit 

Getting Here 

The International Museum of Radiant Peace is at 5601 Central Avenue,    

St. Petersburg (on the corner of 56th Street and Central Avenue, diagonally 

across from the Kopper Kitchen Restaurant).  City busses run regularly on 

Central Avenue. The Museum is the two-story building with the purple awning 

facing Central Avenue.  The Museum parking lot is big enough for a school bus, 

and there is additional free on-street parking along 56th Street.  
 

From I-275 Southbound: Take the 5th Avenue N. exit.  Go straight through 

the traffic light at the bottom of the exit ramp.  You will be on 20th 

Street N. Continue to the next light and turn RIGHT onto 1st Avenue N.     

Go to 56th Street N. and turn LEFT.  The museum building and parking lot 

are on the right.  

From I-275 Northbound: Take Exit #18 (26th Avenue S.).  Turn LEFT onto 

26th Avenue S.  At the next light, turn RIGHT onto 34th Street S.  Go 25 

blocks and turn LEFT onto Central Avenue.  Go to 56th Street N. and turn 

RIGHT.  The museum building is on the left. 
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THE RADIANT PEACE FOUNDATION INTERNATIONAL, INC. 
P.O. Box 40822, St. Petersburg, FL 33743 

RadiantPeaceIntl@gmail.com k www.radiantpeace.org 

Tel/Fax 727-343-8212 

A 501(c)(3) educational nonprofit ~ Donations are tax-deductible ~ Thank you! 


